—\\\MTVU?
N

" IcTV24

On Tuesday, November 10th, 2020 at 10:12 pm, a WWD
entered I-80 going EB in the WB lanes at Dubuque St. The
WWD moved into the inside lane and continued past
Dodge St beyond the view of ICTV08.

The WWD was never seen on ICTV09, and police swept
through at 10:20:50 (the timestamp on ICTV09 footage is 2
min. 53 sec. ahead of actual time).

Between Dodge St and Herbert Hoover Highway, 1-80 is
continuously separated by a concrete or cable barrier,
ruling out the possibility that the WWD crossed over to the
EB lanes. This means that the WWD must have turned
around at approximately MM 248, outside camera range
and before police arrived (JCSO did not find the WWD).




